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THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

To whom it may concern.

As a neighbouring resident, I am writing in concern for the above application, to which I would like to object.

The main grounds for my objections are that:

      -With the completion of the Bart’s Square development, Bartholomew Close is now, very much a residential
area and as such the granting of such a licence would have a adverse effect of the residents of Bartholomew
Close.

      - The granting of this application, would create a marked noise nuisance, from the venue itself as well as
those leaving, adversely affecting the nature of Bartholomew Close and the sleep quality of the residents.

       -None of the other licensed premises are active past midnight, as such the granting of such a licence would
be an unwelcome and unnecessary precedent.

If you would like me to expand on my objection in greater detail, I would be happy to do so.

Kind regards

Edward Bates
Flat 
39-40 Bartholomew Close
London EC1A 7JN
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